
NEED TO TALK? 
In-person Sessions and Video 

Teleconferencing Services Now 
Available! 

Child and Youth Behavioral Military & Family Life Counselors (CYB-MFLCs) support the 
military connected student, military family and educators now more than ever!              In 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the CYB-MFLCs are available face to face and or 
by video telehealth thus meeting client needs of the total force! CYB-MFLCS can be 
found embedded within San Angelo ISD campuses and the Goodfellow Child & Youth 
Programs. Services are open to all Service Members, spouses, children and staff 
supporting military connected students to address: 

» Deployment and reintegration issues

» Marriage and relationship issues

» Parenting and family issues

» Communication challenges

» Stress and anxiety

» Sadness, grief and loss

» Daily life issues 

Helping You Is Our Priority 
Consultations and trainings are free and anonymous* No records are kept. 
The MFLC Program is intended for all Services, Guard and Reserve components. 

To schedule a parent or educator training with the CYB-MFLCs please call 
the Goodfellow School Liaison: Theresa Goodwin at (325) 654-3241

Available to all military branches 

CYB-MFLCs can work with ANY military 
affiliated child! To support your school aged 
student, regardless of educational platform, 
please contact any of the CYB-MFLCs below.  

Scheduling an appointment is easy!  
*Please leave a message and you will 
contact be contacted within 1 business 
day*  

Jerrica Escobedo, LPC (CYP)  
Phone: (325) 232-9992  

Maria Robbins, LPC (Glenmore) 
Phone: (325) 450-8170       

Teresa McCourt, LPC (Belaire)  
Phone: (325) 500-5821 

Serina Torres, LPC (Glenn 
Middle  and Central High School)    
Phone: (325) 812-7622 

(UPDATED: 10/2020) 
* Exceptions to confidentiality include duty-to-warn cases, such as child abuse/neglect, domestic violence, harm to self or others or present/future illegal activity. 
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